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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Interim Reports 
A copy of your child’s interim report will be coming home on Thursday via pupil post. This is 
a short report to give a general overview on how your child has settled back into school with 
some information on working levels and developing skills. 
 
Our parent consultations are likely to take the form of phone calls to parents this term with 
the hope that a face to face consultation will be an option in Term 3. As always we will be 
guided by the Scottish Government and South Lanarkshire Council around this. Further 
information to follow in due course. 
 
A-Z of Attachment and Resilience 
 
This week we highlight F – Friendships 
 
I appreciate this is very difficult at this moment in time; 
we all look forward to the time when this is made safer 
and easier for our children. 
 
Breakfast Club 
There are currently no plans for Breakfast Club to 
recommence any time soon. I will keep you updated 
with any changes to this. This is not a school level 
decision but an authority wide decision.  
 
Digital Survey 
Thank you to all families who completed the digital survey – I have posted the link to the 
survey on the Facebook page once again this morning for any families still to complete this. 
At present we have a 92% return; it would be beneficial if we had a full picture of our 
learners’ needs with regards to digital access and support with Google Classroom to ensure 
we are targeting those in need. 
 
As a staff we continue to work on contingency planning and how we provide continuity of 
learning should we face any kind of closure in the coming weeks and months. We want to 
make sure this is beneficial, consistent and easily accessible for our children and their 
parents. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 
 
Dates for the Diary: 
 

24.9.20 Dress Down Day – No charge 

25.9.20 HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED  

28.9.20 HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

29.9.20 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

9.10.20 School closes 3pm – October Week 

19.10.20 School reopens 9am 

29.10.20 Flu Immunisations 

30.10.20 Dress Down Day – No charge 

16.11.20 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

27.11.20 Dress Down Day – No charge 

22.12.20 School closes 2.30pm for Christmas Holidays  
Dress Down Day – No charge 

6.1.21 School reopens 9am 

8.2.21 HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

9.2.21 HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

10.2.21 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

1.4.21 School closes 2.30pm for Spring Break 

19.4.21 School reopens 9am 

6.5.21 IN-SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

3.5.20 BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

21.5.21 Reports to Parents 

9.6.21 Sports Afternoon 1:30pm 

10.6.21 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

11.6.21 LANIMER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

21.6.21 Summer Celebration – At this time we are unable to confirm if parents 
will be invited.  

24.6.21 School closes 1pm for Summer Holidays 

 
 


